NUNATSIAVUT   GOVERNMENT

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

MAKKOVIK COMMUNITY OFFICE BUILDING 
(EDUCATION REGIONAL OFFICE)
CONCEPT, DESIGN, AND PROJECT MANAGEMENT

The Nunatsiavut Government is seeking quotations from qualified consultants to provide design AND project management services to complete an approximately 3600 square foot office building located in Makkovik.
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Through this Request for Proposals, the NG is seeking proposals from qualified firms to provide concept plans, design drawings, and project management services.

All design and drafting work for the Project must meet or exceed all applicable codes, regulations and standards of all jurisdictions having authority (i.e. provincial, NG and municipal). 

Proposals are to be received no later than 4:00 p.m., AST, June 16, 2021 at the Nunatsiavut Government offices in Makkovik, Nunatsiavut.

Before submitting proposals, interested proponents are required to obtain the full detailed scope of work, instructions and requirements for proposals, and any further information on the project from the Nunatsiavut Government offices in Makkovik:

Attn: Terry Rice, Property Manager
Telephone: (709) 923-2002 
Fax: (709) 923-2366
Mail: P.O. Box 92, Makkovik, NL A0P 1J0 
Email: terry.rice@nunatsiavut.com

Proposals may be submitted by email or mail and must be clearly marked: 

“MAKKOVIK COMMUNITY OFFICE BUILDING (EDUCATION DIVISION) CONCEPT, DESIGN, AND PROJECT MANAGEMENT”

The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut Government reserves the right to cancel this RFP.

Proposals will be evaluated on the principles of value for money, which include an evaluation of the Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act.



